
21  Mar 2023

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No.|o6,s.                   2023

0K sa DepEd "One Health Week" Celebration

To:       Heads of public Elementary and secondary schools

1.         The schools Division ofAngeles city will hold the oK sa DepEd "One Health
Week"  Celebration  with  the  theme  "Pinalakas  na  Oplan  Kalusugan  sa  DepEd,
Pinatatag na Healthy Leaming Institutions" on March 27 to March 31, 2023.

2.          The kick-off ceremony of the said celebration will be at the main lobby of the
division,  showcasing the different activities of the OK sa DepEd flagship programs
on Monday, March 27, 2023, from 9:00 a.in. to 5:00 p.in.

3.         The celebration emphasizes how partnerships for school health are essential
to supporting the new school year that will remain under the "new normal" set-up.

4.         In this regard, all school heads of public elementary, junior high, and senior
high  schools are  enjoined  to  showcase  the  DepEd's  flagship  programs  under the
Oplan Kalusugan sa DepEd in their respective  schools from March 27 to March
31, 2023.

5.         Immediate  dissemination  of and  strict  compliance  to  this  Memorandum  is
earnestly desired.

Schools Division Superintendent
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